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Comments: I am writing this letter to express my personal feelings on the land management land revision plans

concerning the Chugach National Forest.  I have been living in Anchorage, Alaska since 1996 &amp; have been

going to Turnagain Pass to ride snowmobiles all throughout that time.   5 years ago I introduced my kids to the

sport &amp; they were instantly hooked.  We spend all winter racing &amp; use the CNF as our practice grounds

to get them more seat time away from the track.  The smiles on their faces every time they find out we are going

to go play in the CNF is priceless.  Never would I have thought that our winter playground would be in danger of

being taken away.  Motorized use should be considered traditional use of the CNF &amp; Alternative C &amp; D

threaten to take that away.  Please consider alternative B as the best choice in keeping motorized use in the

CNF. Alternative D would be devastating to Alaska. Thank you for taking your time to read this &amp; please

keep motorized use in the CNF.  Kevin Easley


